
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, October 17, 2018 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Love Your Veggie Sticks  
 Cheese Pizza  
 Rotini Bake  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Moses Kimble  
 

1. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

2. WE’RE BACKKKKK! From the company which brought you last year’s Into the Wood Jr 
the Musical, the D105 Theatre Guild is back in action! If YOU are interested in picking 
this year’s jaw dropping and star studded performance, we will be meeting on Thursday, 
October 18th  in Ms Quinn’s room, 102A after school until 4pm. If you have any 
questions, please see Ms Quinn or Ms Lansford!  

 

3. This Friday during lunch we will be having our first PBIS store of the year, so remember 
to take your tiger stripes.  
 

4. Attention GAC Members, we will be meeting in Mr. Sullivan’s room on Thursday to 
continue working on Red Ribbon Week and The Halloween Dance.  We need as much 
help as we can get!  Please see Mr. Ingwersen or Mr. Sullivan if you have any questions. 
 

5. Yesterday the girls took on Willow Springs. 7th grade came out and drained some early 
baskets behind Nikolette Weiss, Izzi Wirtz, and McKayla Duran. Those early points set 
the tone for the Tigers. Down the stretch Maddie Rowen and Claire Collins also added 
baskets as 7th grade cruised to a 18 to 10 victory!   
  



8th grade followed that with a very similar game. Lilly Prendergast led the way for the 
Tigers as they dominated early. Hanna Eskra, Karen Martinez, and Karman Kapsa scored 
big baskets as 8th grade got another win, too!  
  

Game play resumes on Thursday at home against Highlands. Go Tigers! 
  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 


